
Talbot Family Network 

Service Review Committee 

February 13, 2020 at 2pm 

Talbot County Conference Room, Bay Street 

 

 

Reviewers Present:  Jazmine Gibson, William Johnson, Catherine Poe, Jeanine Beasley, Samantha 

Martinez, Katie Sevon 

 

The Service Review Committee met, reviewed, and scored the proposals received in response to the RFP 

released in January 2020.  Two proposals were reviewed. 

 Neighborhood Service Center 

 Talbot County Public Schools 

After a full discussion of the proposals for the future of the Career Pathways program, Jeanine Beasley 

made the motion to recommend for approval by the Talbot Family Network Board, the Neighborhood 

Service Center as the vendor of the Career Pathways program at the requested amount for the 

remainder of FY20.  Catherine Poe seconded the motion, all were in favor, none opposed, and the 

motion passed unanimously.  


